
Stay up to date with the exciting things happening at Eden!

 

Eden Theological Seminary's hyflex courses, chapel services and events are

having a powerful and positive effect on our learning and teaching. The

seminary's contextual education, Progressive Christian Leadership (PCL), and

Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE) are also offered in hyflex mode. We are

witnessing how these alternate and additional methods of teaching and

learning bring continuity to our programmatic development, and have allowed

the seminary to navigate our changing environment quickly, but with care.

Whether you consider taking a course yourself, know someone exploring a call

to ministry, are looking for spiritual growth opportunities or a space for co-

learning and mutual support, we hope you will check out all Eden has to offer. 

Don't miss Eden Seminary's tenth Annual "Fest ival of Psalms"  following

the St. Louis CROP Hunger Walk on October 24th. Check-in for the CROP

Hunger Walk begins at 4:30 pm CT and the Psalms Festival Service begins at 7:00

pm CT. Food and refreshments will be available for purchase on the Eden

campus. Click here for more details!

The Walker Leadership Inst itute and LIFE@Eden present a two-day course,

"Finance For Missional Organizat ions,"  on October 16th and October 30th.

All are welcome to register for this overview course of the critical elements of

responsible fiscal leadership for mission-driven organizations. Instruction takes

place both Saturdays from 9:00 am CT - 4:00 pm CT. Click here for details and

registration.

Everyone is welcome to join us in Schroer Commons for the next Langenberg

Leadership Breakfast , Tuesday, October 19th. The Rev. Steve Lawler, founding

director of the Walker Leadership Institute, and priest of St. Stephens & The Vine

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.eden.edu/events/festival-of-psalms-2/
https://www.eden.edu/events/wli-life-at-eden-finance-for-missional-organizations/


from 2001-2019, will present remarks on "Leadership after 2020." Click here for

details and registration.

Although the first of three "Eden Nights"  had to be cancelled due to

weather, there are still two more opportunities to join us on Eden's

beautiful campus grounds on October 21st and October 24th. If you are in

the St. Louis area, plan to join our expanded community for one or both of

these outdoor music events. Join us for the festivities between 5:00 - 8:30 pm CT

on October 21st, and 24th. Bring your friends, family, lawn chairs and blankets!

Want to secure preferred, front row seating for all the entertainment? Click

here to secure limited reserved seating.

"This Week in Eden History,"presented by the Archives at Eden, spotlights

Eduard Ludwig Nollau's influence in the birth of the Evangelical Synod of

North America. His work with immigrants in the St. Louis region eventually led

to the formation of a seminary-Eden's predecessor in Marthasville, MO. Read

the full story here.

All are welcome to experience innovation in worship by joining the Eden

community for "Chapel,"  three times a week.  Chapel occurs every Monday

11:40 - 12:15 pm, Tuesday 5:30 - 6:15 pm, and Wednesday 10:10 - 10:40 am (all

times are CT). Watch live via the Eden Seminary Chapel Facebook page. If you

would like text updates and alerts for services and events, simply text @chplbel

to 81010.

Leaving a meaningful legacy for you and your family while securing the future

of Eden's mission does not require great wealth-just great vision! Visit our

website to find out about Heritage Society Member opportunities or contact us

at advancement@eden.edu for more information.
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